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City Coordinator Charlie Smith explained he participated in a conference call with CARD

attorneys in Austin. SWEPCO is attempting to recoup money for transmission of electricity.

They would like to change rate regulation meetings so that cities cannot negc ite in the

ratemaking process.

B. WWTP Update
The generator replacement will soon begin. The sludge-press cover is under construction.

ADJOURNMENT

made by Councilmember Hulett, seconded by Counciimember
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